SHELLY WESSEL
CASS COUNTY CLERK AND RECORDER

100 E. Springfield St. e P.O. Box 167 ¢ Virginia, IL 62691 ® Phone: (217) 452-2277 ext. 4
countyclerk@co.cass.il.us

October 12, 2023

The Cass County Clerk and Recorder’s office will not be recording any documents on Monday, October
23, 2023 after 12:00 p.m. due to a software upgrade.

Any documents received after 12:00 p.m. will be recorded on Tuesday, October 24, 2023.

Marriage licenses will not be issued after 12:00 p.m. on Monday, October 23, 2023. We will resume
issuing marriage licenses on Tuesday, October 24, 2023 at 9:00 a.m.

Thank you for your patience while we transition to our new software.

Sincerely,

Shelly Wéssel

Cass County Clerk and Recorder



